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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

This strike has been incredibly hard on my family financially and personally on my 

physical and mental health. I also have been having health problems and have no 

security that I have health insurance 3/1. Providence shows little to no care for me, 

and I have been a loyal employee since 2003.  

 

I think corporate greed needs to be exposed and has no business in a hospital. The 

hospitals need to be exposed and to show the cost extremes that the hospital will go 

through to not bargain in good faith. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Amy Crunk RN 


